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School Opening and  
Dismissal Times 

 
Gates open at 8:15 AM, with 
school starting at 8:45 AM 

Dismissal is at 2:55 PM 
 

Joining Children for Lunch 
Families may join their chil-
dren for lunch any day of the 
week.  You will sign them out 
in the office and enjoy your 
lunch at the picnic tables 

right outside the office doors. 
 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming School Events! 
 Every Wednesday—College Wear 

 Every Friday—Frontier Wear or Colors 

 September is MAP testing month for 
scholars in grades 1—5. 

 9/2 LABOR DAY– NO SCHOOL 

 9/5- OPEN HOUSE 

 9/13– ALL PRO FAMILIES 

 9/24 SAC MEETING 4:00 pm 

 9/24 TITLE ONE MEETING 

 9/15-10/15 Spanish Heritage Month 

  
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR AD-
MINISTRATORS  

On behalf of Frontier’s staff, I am delighted to wel-
come you to the 2019-2020 school year.  We hope 
that each of you has enjoyed your sum-
mer activities.  We are excited to kick off the 
school year with a new math curriculum and al-
so an online enrichment program 
called Dreambox.  Frontier will host an Open 
House on Thursday, September 5th, where you can 
learn more about all the new things this school 
year has in store, and we will also be providing piz-
za. Frontier Elementary is committed to the goal of 
helping each student succeed.  With your help we 
will continue to work hard to meet this goal. I am 
looking forward to this being a fantastic year for 
all!     

Educationally yours, 

Mrs. Heather Peters and Mr. James Pribble 

On the second Friday of every month we will be 
having All Pro Families.  This is a time for moms 
and dads to come and spend time as a family shar-
ing stories and perhaps playing games, to help kick 
off the weekend as a family. It is a great way to 
start a Friday and a weekend. There is a light 
breakfast provided, and you will receive a flyer to 
remind you of the event.  Our first All Pro Families 
is on September 13th and we hope to see you 
there.    

  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO RETURN THE  

CLINIC CARD AND THE STUDENT CODE OF  

CONDUCT FORM. 

Please collect  

Box Tops and 

drop them off in 

the front office. 

September 2019 
 
 

Dr. Barbara Hires 
 Area  2                      

Superintendent 

   

    



                                                                             The  week of September 23rd is “Start with Hello Week” 

 

Monday, Sept. 23—Largo PD, First Responders, and other community members will greet students and say, “Hello!”  Students will make a 
Human Kindness Chain and make a Wave of Kindness.  Our principal will issue a Kindness Challenge to all our Frontier Panthers. 

 

Tuesday, Sept. 24—”Kindness Rocks.”  Students will decorate rocks for our Kindness Rock  Garden and will have a “Rockin’” time at P.E. 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 25—”Hey Day.”  Students will wear name tags with their name and an adjective that describes them.  There will be  
Speed Friending at lunch where students will spend 2 minute rotations getting to know someone new. 

 

Thursday, Sept. 26—”Wear Green” to support the Sandy Hook Promise.  The cafe  will go “green” with green food. 

 

Friday, Sept. 27—”Paws-itivity Wall—Students will post their acts of kindness on the wall and some furry friends will greet our students.  
Kindness Challenge results revealed! 

 

                                                            FIND OUT NOW IF YOUR STUDENT’S BUS IS GOING TO BE DELAYED 

 

Pinellas County Schools Transportation Dept. is implementing a new system to inform you when your child's buss is going to be delayed  
Our school is part of a pilot effort to use a system called Bus Bulletin. 

 

The Bus Bulletin notification system will notify school, parents, and students when there are bus delays and schedule changes.  If you 
would like to receive instant notifications when delays or incidents affect your student’s bus, please register with Bus Bulleting. 

 

.There is no cost to you for this service. 

Registration is simple and fast.  

You can choose to receive either text messages, phone calls,, and e-mails, or all of these options. 

All contact information is stored securely and will not be shared or sold.  Your privacy is protected. 

PLEASE NOTE:  this system is not related to Pinellas County Schools new emergency text message communications through School  

Messenger. 

 For more information, or to sign up and start receiving notifications, please visit: www. BusBulletin.com/parents. 

  

If you need assistance with registration, call Pinellas County Schools Transportation Department at 727-587-2020. 

 

DONATIONS 

Our Savior Lutheran Church and School—80 backpacks and supplies 

Back Pack Lady—12 backpacks with supplies 

 

ADOPT-A-CLASS 

Shopping Center Marketing Group, Mrs. Holly Jones—Ms McCranie—1st grade 

Pennington Roofing—Joao Dias—Mrs. Stevens—K 

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Bostick—Mrs. Williams—K 

Christina Dias—Mrs. Lamb—4th 

Christina Dias—Mrs. Smith—VPK 

Christina Dias—Ms Henig—1st 

 


